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Dumbleton Parish Housing Needs Survey 2019

Tewkesbury Borough Council has formed a new strategic programme for
undertaking parish housing needs surveys, which GRCC has been
appointed to carry out.

Dumbleton parish has been identified as a priority for a housing needs
survey in October 2019.

Since 1923 GRCC has provided Gloucestershire’'s communities with expert
advice and guidance in respect of the current issues, affordable housing
included. GRCC is undertaking this survey as an independent and neutral
organisation.

Every household in Dumbleton Parish will be sent a paper survey
guestionnaire by post during week beginning Monday 14* October.
Everyone is encouraged to complete and return the questionnaire in the
pre-paid envelope provided. Information received in response to the survey
about Dumbleton housing needs may be used to influence any future
development.

The survey guestionnaire does not ask for people's names and contact
details. The outcome report will be published later this year with
anonymous statistics and information, and it will be made available on
Dumbleton Parish Council website. For those without access to the
internet a hard copy will be made available upon request.

If you have any queries about the survey please contact Martin Hutchings,
GCRCC 01452 528491 or martinh@grcc.org.uk
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